VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of North Prairie Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on
Tuesday, December 7, 2021, for the following:

1. Special Use Permit application submitted by Donald & Bonnie Camplin (owners)
for the installation of solar panels on the roof of their single-family residence
located at 503 Chad Court, North Prairie, WI. NPV 1568 088.

The Plan Commission meeting starts at 6:30 pm. and will be conducted in the Village
Municipal Building, located at 130 N. Harrison Street, North Prairie, WI.

The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments regarding the installation
of roof top solar panels.

Copies of the supporting materials may be viewed at the Village Clerk’s Office, 130 N.
Harrison St., North Prairie from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday —Friday.

For more information, contact Rhoda Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271.

All interested persons will be heard at the public hearing.
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